Lake Grove
Water District

Dear New Resident,

Lake Grove Water District welcomes you to the District. The District’s Board of Commissioners, District
Manager and Staff are here to provide you with great customer service to meet your water service needs. We
will continue to maintain the District’s system to protect the public’s safety and health.

The Board of Commissioners of the Lake Grove Water District consists of five commissioners elected by the
voters of the District. They all serve a four-year term. On the third Monday of the month, the Commissioners
meet at 15555 Bangy Road, Lake Oswego, OR 97035. This is a public meeting, so anyone can attend.

The Lake Grove Water District Office consists of a District Manager and Finance Specialists. We are all
committed and dedicated to assisting you in a professional, friendly, and courteous manner. Please feel free to
contact us at (503) 636-1617, email at office@lakegrovewateroregon.gov, or we are located at 4550 Kruse
Way, Suite 360 Lake Oswego, Oregon 97035. We are happy to assist you!

Sincerely,

Tawmumy Schalk

District Manager




